



# SEPTEMBER 2019 Newsletter

### Fun Run/ Walk

Plans are in hand for our first whole church family Picnic, Fun Run/Walk. This will be after the service on Sunday September 15th from 2pm to 4pm up the road at the improved Reedswood Park.

Walsall Council have given us a permit for this fundraising afternoon which will be in aid of our Kitchen revamp, so we can serve the community even better. For this event to run smoothly and achieve our aim we are relying on everyone at church to pitch in either by taking part in the three-mile walk or run, or by encouraging family and friends to take part too. If you can't do the actual walk or run, please bring your picnic and cheer on the participants. Or perhaps you can help by volunteering as a marshal, or in a team to look after the registration tent.

There is street parking in Reedswood Lane.

Over the next few weeks the flyers and the sponsorship forms will be available. See Robert Silvera for more details. All money raised is going towards The Kitchen Fundraising





## Mend-It

Mend-It will resume on Tuesday 3rd September after the summer break. We have a new coordinator who will be joining the team on the 3rd.

Her name is Anna Louise Tomkinson. Please come along over the next few weeks and meet Anna and show your support at Mend-It.

ESOL classes will re-start on Tuesday 10th September.

#### Saturday 14th September

10:30am—12noon Church Coffee morning

# Sunday 15th September

Junior Church Promotions, a great opportunity for the children of Junior Church to receive there promotion gifts..

## **Sunday 29th September**

Harvest Festival Service 10:30am

#### On Going to Church

Some go to church just for a walk
Some go there to laugh and talk
Some go there for speculation
Some go there for observation
Some go there to meet a lover
Some the impulse of discover
Some go there to meet a friend
Some go to learn the person's name
Some go there to wound his fame
Many go there to doze and nod
But a few go there to worship God